
plantation Harvest 
Bribie Island, 2025

July 2025
Start harvest and haul

2025 and ongoing
Site preparation and planting

June 2025
Informing the community

We are harvesting an area of 
Southern Pine from our Bribie 
Island Plantation. 
This is a planned and 
sustainable harvest involving 
only plantation-grown timber. 
No native forests are being 
harvested. 
Native forest buffers and 
waterways throughout the 
plantation are protected and 
maintained. 
The harvested timber will be 
processed at local sawmills and 
used in various industries, 
including house construction, 
plywood production, furniture 
and joinery and landscaping 
materials.  
Did you know, sustainable timber 
from our plantations builds 
25,000 homes a year?

Access to the harvest site will be 
via Hornsby Road, Benabrow 
Avnenue and Bribie Island Road. 
Our haulage trucks are similar in 
size with a configuration like other 
commercial trucks used on the 
Island.
For safety reasons, public access 
will be restricted in certain areas 
during the harvesting and  
re-establishment process.
Signage will be in place to advise of 
access restrictions.  

Following the harvest and site 
preparation, southern pine 
seedlings will be re-planted to 
ensure the ongoing 
sustainability of the plantation. 
HQPlantations is committed to 
sustainability. We apply best-
practice forest management 
techniques to ensure the long-
term health of:

• Plantation ecosystems
• Neighbouring ecosystems
• Waterways
• Soil quality

growing for

Generations
 We are holding a community drop in session 
if you would like more information on the 
upcoming harvest.

 When: Tuesday 24 June, 2025
 Where: Bribie Island RSL - Garden Room

 Time: drop in any time between 4:30pm –
7:30pm
For more information visit
www.hqplantations.com.au

Get in touch

07 5438 6666
beerburrum@hqplantations.com.au




